
                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                               6.11.15 

 

NOTICE 
 

THE COLLEGE WILL REMAIN 
CLOSED FROM 10TH NOVEMBER TO 
14TH NOVEMBER, 2015 ON THE 
OCASSION OF DIWALI.  
 

WISHING EVERYONE A VERY HAPPY 
DIWALI 

 

 

                                                                     Principal 
      
 

 



                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


